February 25, 2025

RE: Endorsement of Board Members Dittmer, Erler, and Jezierski.

To all Members:

With the announcement that | have been reelected to the position of Local 591 President, |
believe that knowledge comes with the responsibility to put forth an Executive Board that
accomplishes our primary goals of advancing all of our crafts, securing the best contracts
in the industry, and providing the most professional product that keeps our passengers and
flight crews safe.

With those goals in mind, there are three candidates that | absolutely know who are critical
to achieving those goals. They are:

e Russell Dittmer - Administrative Executive Board Member
e Mark Erler - AMT Executive Board Member
e Mike Jezierski - MLS (Stores) Executive Board Member

Each of these incumbent Executive Board candidates have continually gone above and
beyond for the Membership on a daily basis. These three are the definition of
professionalism, and their great work ethics were invaluable in achieving the best wage
rates in the industry.

As your Local President, | continue to rely on Russ, Mark, and Mike heavily to get the work of
the Local done which makes our Local successful. Because of the nature of their jobs, ‘
much of their hard work is behind the scenes and unfortunately often goes unnoticed by the
Membership, but not by me. They each have my strongest endorsement and support in
their election, and | ask for each of you to join me in voting for them.

Fraternally,

Gary Schaible
President
Local 591



